
Joint Streets and HR Committee Meeting – July 23, 2024 

Attendees: Chris Bell, Mark Porter, Chris Berger, Ruth Cavanagh 

The meeting was called to order at 8:02 a.m. 

Councilman Porter made a motion to enter into executive session for the purpose of interviewing 

candidates for the soon to be open Street Commissioner role. The motion was seconded by Cavanagh 

and passed unanimously.  

Councilman Porter made a motion to exit executive session, seconded by Cavanagh. Motion passed 

unanimously.  

Councilman Porter made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Berger. Motion passed unanimously.  

The meeting adjourned at 10:57 a.m. 

 

 


